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No. 20001/ / 20©

The Royal Thai Embassy presents its compliments to the ASEAN
Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the Agreement on Trade in Goods of
the Framework Agreement on Comprehcnsive Economic Co-operation
between the Association of Southeast Asian Nations and the People’s
Republic of China, done at Vientiane, the Lao People’s Democratic Republic,
on 29 November 2004.

In accordance with Article 23, paragraph 4 of the said Agrecment,
the Embassy has further the honour to notify the ASEAN Secretariat, on
behalf of the Government of the Kingdom of Thailand, of the completion of
the internal procedures of the Kingdom of Thailand for the entry into force of
the said Agreement on 19 July 2005. The Embassy would highly appreciate it
if this information could be conveyed to the Secretary-General of ASEAN.

The Royal Thai Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideratior.

f@%\
That Embassy
;‘ \/
3 ?éit;B 48 (2005)
7@) \@“: ) ﬁ'/')[ﬂ

R T
VNG )

ASEAN Secretariat,
JAKARTA. THE ASEAN SECRETARIAY

RECEIVED OY | FAXY MAIL
DATE 9/9/05 Io®






